Father Christmas 
Santa Claus Lane
North Pole
XM4 5HQ
Dear ……..
Thank you so much for your lovely letter which I received today, delivered by Penguin Post.  I have just read it while I have been enjoying my breakfast – Christmas pudding sausages!  Perhaps I have eaten too many, I don’t want to get stuck up the chimney now do I?
Well, we have all been busy here at the North Pole as you can imagine.  Harry and Zac, 2 of my very special reindeer have been looking after things in the stable for me and Elvis the Elf has been busy in the North Pole Ice – Cream factory making lots of tasty treats to enjoy over Christmas.  He has told me that he has made something very special this year – life size ice cream snowmen called Slushy and Mushy, ho ho, I can’t wait to see them!  What is your favourite flavour of ice cream?  Let me see, I think mine must be – mince pie flavour of course, ho ho.
I was very pleased to meet a new friend the other day.  His name is Chilly Charlie and he is a real live snowman.  Well I expect you have heard of Frosty the snowman who magically comes to life at Christmas?  Well Chilly Charlie is our resident North Pole celebrity because he has a beautiful singing voice.  He was a little bit shy at first and he would only sing in the shower or while he was walking through the candy cane forest but one day Hetty the Yeti heard him and convinced him to sing for the Elves.  When he finally agreed she secretly filmed him and sent the video to Simon Cowell who loved it and gave him three yeses! He sings all of the time now to help the Elves in the workshop or the reindeer in the barn. Have you heard him yet?  Well if not I believe he is visiting The Hildreds Shopping Centre over Christmas and singing for everyone there! If you get the chance go and listen to him or you could always look on the Hildreds Facebook thingy and have a look at their page I am told he is on there along with Harry and Zac, Slushy and Mushy and you might even see me there too!
Anyway, enough of this.  I am sure you would like to know whether you are on my Naughty or Nice list this year don’t you?  Well let me see…..Gnorman my Head Gnome who looks after all of the lists for me has just told me that you are on the…………..Nice list, which is excellent news and means that I will be able to come and see you this year on Christmas Eve, but remember, you must be tucked up in bed and fast asleep before I visit and don’t forget you must carry on being good and nice to everyone every day!
Well I really must go now, the penguins need a bath and they like me to scrub their backs for them so I will see you real soon
All my love,
Santa xx
P.S. Rudolph sends a big lick too!
